
Dear SHS Junior-Senior Parents, 
 
We know that the process of planning the future of your students after high school can be confusing and complicated.  
Filling out college applications, filing for FASFA, or how to prepare for the work force can be overwhelming for families. 
 
Sheridan High School is here to help.  We’ve put together some events that you’ll want to mark on your calendar to help 
guide you through this important time in your student’s academic career.  These events are set up for both students 
and parents, as we know that future career and college choices are a family decision. 
 
Wednesday, November 9, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the SHS Media Center, we are hosting College Application Night that 
will cover: 

o Brief presentation of the college application process 
o Common application process vs. direct application process 
o Hands-on help for students and families with actual college applications 
o Our English Department will be on hand to help with essays 
o Question and answer session with our guidance experts 

• Please be sure your student brings his/her Chromebook, as this session is hands-on. 
 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 or Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the SHS Media Center, we are hosting 
two nights for Junior and Senior families dedicated to financial aid and FAFSA.  These nights will be the same, so you will 
only need to attend one of the nights. 

o Brief presentation of on financial aid 
o Work with students and families to help fill out FAFSA forms 

 
Wednesday, January 18, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the SHS Media Center, we are hosting Career Awareness and 
Opportunity Night that will cover: 

o College opportunities 
o Focus on JAG and potential internships for students 
o Discuss college visits 

 
Wednesday, February 15, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the SHS Media Center, we are hosting Scholarship Application Night 
that will cover: 

o Presentation of available scholarships and how to access them 
o Opportunity to complete and/or research scholarships 

 
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the SHS Media Center, we are hosting Military Night.  More information 
will be coming regarding the particular topics of this session. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  Stay tuned to your email, as well as our social media and our high school 
website for updates and reminders about these opportunities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Mundy 
Rick Davis 


